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10th May 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are sure that you will all have heard the government's announcement that Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 6 may be returning to school next month.   The school leadership team and governors will be 
reviewing what this means for our school and looking at all of the options available to us in line with 
government advice.   We have no more detail than you at present and expect more information to 
emerge over the next week. 
 
We will let you know our plans as soon as we can, once we have received further guidance, but please 
be patient in the meantime and avoid phoning school to ask questions as we will be unable to answer 
them at this moment in time. 
 
Additionally, although some people have been encouraged to return to work, school remains open only 
for child care for those groups of key workers and vulnerable children already identified.  Teachers will 
be continuing to post online learning via Seesaw and Tapestry.  
 
Please be assured that the safety of our whole school community remains our top priority. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Judith Bentley    Amanda Grant 
Head teacher     Chair of Governors  
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